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May 8, 2025 

 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

Secretariat 

280 Slater Street 

P.O. Box 1046 

Ottawa, ON 

L1P 5S9 

 

Re:  Ontario Power Generation, Darlington Nuclear License Renewal 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

On behalf of the Bowmanville Older Adult Association, we wish to offer our support for the above.  The facility 

is essential to the province and our local community. 

 

OPG has supported Bowmanville Older Adult Association with grants and are a leader in our community.  We 

see they support many other important initiatives in our community. 

 

Without their support, our Smile Theatre events would not be able to proceed.  Smile Theatre brings many 

community seniors together to enjoy a low barrier theatre experience in their community.  Through their 

support, many seniors have reduced their isolation, become more involved in their community, and had an 

opportunity to enjoy connecting with others through the joy of theatre. 

 

Bowmanville Older Adult Association’s members live in this community and see how OPG has operated in a 

clean and safe manner.  We are proud to have them here in our community and support this License Renewal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Denise Allen Marinelli 

Denise Allen Marinelli 

Executive Director 


